
SH STINGRAY BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Saturday, June 5th, 2010 
SH Capistrano Park & Pool 
6:30 p.m. 
 
Present:   

• Cyndi Davis, Nina Morales, Dave Anderson, Gregg Sales, Rebecca Berryman, Mary Aversa and 
Jennifer Gamblin. 

 
Shady Hollow 4th of July Parade: 

• Cyndi was notified that the HOA voted to hold the 4th of July Parade on Saturday, July 3rd.  The 
swim team board will need to modify plans for the awards ceremony and the float decorating. 

• Swim team board agreed that we still want the swim team to participate in the parade and that we 
still want the awards ceremony to include the ice cream social. 

• We will attempt to find a venue for the Awards Ceremony to be conducted on Friday, July 2nd 
(probably 7:00 – 8:30 p.m.).  Cyndi will confirm whether or not Baranoff Elementary will be 
available. 

• We will plan on meeting at El Dorado and Sundown on Saturday, July 3rd at 8:30 a.m. to decorate 
the trailer’s being used for the float.  The parade begins at 10:00 a.m.   

• Kenny Rice has agreed to drive/pull one of the two trailers.  Another volunteer will be needed. 
• We discussed the possibility of swimmers tossing out old spirit items, in addition to candy, 

throughout the parade route. 
 
Circle C Meet: 

• There were some issues at today’s meet that were discussed.  Among these issues were that 
only 2 judges were watching 5 lanes and incomplete DQ slips.  The meet director had to throw 
out incomplete DQ slips.  Reasons for incomplete DQ slips were discussed…the main reason 
seemed to be that there was not enough time to complete them properly due to the number of 
lanes each judge was watching. 

• Shady Hollow was well represented in the volunteer department today. 
 
League: 

• Next CCL meeting is scheduled for June 15th and they will hold a CHAMPS meeting on June 22nd 
from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

• It was discussed that the league bylaws need to state that the home team at each meet does 
warm-ups first, to accommodate for visitors having to travel to meet location.  

 
Volunteers: 

• Dave asked that neither he nor Cyndi be asked to complete any other jobs during meets.  They 
need to be available at a moment’s notice, especially during home meets. 

 
Broadcast Emails: 

• These are not sent out to the swim team until Cyndi has confirmed all the information. 
 
Scholarships: 

• Five swimmers are eligible for Stingray Scholarships this year.  Enough money has been set 
aside if each eligible swimmer applies.  Scholarship applications are due by the 11th.  Board 
members need to be available for interviews soon there after. 

• Next year, there will be approximately 10 eligible swimmers for scholarships.  It was discussed 
that we may want to consider doing some fundraising so that we would be able to offer some 
scholarship money for all the eligible applicants next year.  

 
Meeting adjourned approximately 7:30 p.m. 


